
 

 

VILLAGE BOARD MEETING     VILLAGE OF HARRISON 

From:  Chad Pelishek, Village Manager    Meeting Date: 7/29/2025 

 

Title:  Public Works/ Engineering/Parks/Trails Report 

 

Issue: None  

 

Background and Additional Information: 

 

1. Cleary Building is moved and anchored.  Staff is exploring adding a traditional garage 

door to the south side versus a sliding door to make it easier to access. 

2. Staff is demolishing the old salt shed for the garage bay expansion.  

3. Ground Breaking of the Public Works Expansion project pictures attached. Thanks to 

Trustee Lancaster for attending the groundbreaking ceremony that was attended by two 

local TV stations. 

4. Staff vacated the shop for the week of 7/7 for the new floors coating.  Final product 

turned out very nice. 

5. Construction has started on the office, breakroom and restrooms project in DPW.  

Expansion of the equipment bays is set to begin mid-August. 

6. Staff has been cutting ditches. 

7. Staff is managing a number of construction projects including Haen Heights and Cedar 

Ridge Estates and Harrison Commerce Park. 

8. Staff continues to manage Right of Way permitting and drainage issues.  

9. Staff continues to remove dead ash trees. 

10. Staff is working on lawn cutting of parks, ditches and retention ponds.  

11. The new municipal generator at Village Hall has been delivered.  We are waiting for the 

transfer switch to arrive and to be wired up.  

12. GRG Playscapes is on site at Rennwood Park.  Village staff continue to support this 

project with materials as needed. 

13. Village staff is working with McMahon on a proposal to assist with designing 

Eisenhower Drive extension. 

14. Dead ash tree removal is complete at Darboy Park. 

15. Managing vandalism at Darboy Park Restrooms 

 

Budget Impacts: None 

 

Recommended Action: None 

Attachments: 

 


